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The weather may be starting to get a bit chilly but that didn’t stop the team from Road To
Agincourt from taking a trip to Manor Farm and Country Park last week to see how the King’s
Great Ships Trail is faring.

There is certainly a difference in the path from when we last saw it in August, thanks to the
rain settling the materials down. We may have lost a bit of colour but the path is certainly still
recognisable and most importantly still accessible for all!

You may also notice that our beautiful waymarkers with the Grace Dieu are now leading the
way to the wreck of the ship down in the River Hamble. The eye-catching designs will soon be
joined by their Zappar Code counterparts so that the experience will be full interaction
experience can be enjoyed, just as it was at the Medieval Weekend.
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